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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 

HURON COUNTY COMMUNITY FOUNDATION AWARDS $30,904 IN COMMUNITY GRANTS TO 
SEVERAL HURON COUNTY NON-PROFITS 

 
Norwalk, Ohio, October 2, 2024 – At its September Board of Directors meeting, Huron County 
Community Foundation awarded $30,904 in charitable community grants to several Huron County 
non-profits. Projects awarded fill critical needs, create opportunities for youth, and further 
contribute to a thriving community. 
 
Huron County Community Foundation’s Board of Directors identified priorities around the youth of 
the community, whether that be the food that nourishes them and their families, offering art and 
cultural experiences to expand their world view, or exercise opportunities to strengthen their 
bodies. 
 
Organizations and Projects Awarded in the 2024 Round 2 Grants Cycle 
• Artists' Open Studio, AOS 34 East Main St. Studio Renovation–Equipment Expenses, $3,804 
• Back to the Wild, Inc., Specialized Care Needs for Orphaned Wildlife, $2,000 
• Cancer Services of Erie County, Huron County Cancer Care Project, $2,500 
• City of Norwalk Parks & Recreation Department, Veterans’ Memorial Lake Park Amphitheatre 

Concert Series & Community Programs $2,600 
• Kinship, Inc. dba Kinship House, Erie/Huron County Supervised Visitation Services, $2,500 
• New London Greenwich Rail Trail, Inc., New London Greenwich Rail Trail Phase I surface and 

drainage, $2,500 
• North Fairfield Improvement Group, North Fairfield Village Park–Promoting Active and Healthy 

Lifestyles in an All-Inclusive Environment, $2,500 
• Project Noelle, Project Noelle Youth Services, $2,500 
• The Salvation Army Food Pantry located in Norwalk and serving Huron County, $5,000 
• Second Harvest Food Bank of North Central Ohio, Willard Food Distributions, $5,000 

 
Do you want to be part of our grant-making initiative? We use donations to the Fund for Huron 
County in our competitive grant making process. Dollars help to address the greatest community 
needs and opportunities as they emerge. Grant cycles occur twice a year, with applications due 
February 15 and August 15 annually. Call 419.621.9690 for more information or visit 
https://www.huronccf.org/grants. 
 

https://www.huronccf.org/grants
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About Huron County Community Foundation 
Huron County Community Foundation is a 501(c)(3) non-profit dedicated to enhancing the quality 
of life of the people of Huron County. In 1997, it was established as an affiliate fund of the 
Community Foundation of Lorain County, and in 2021 became its own independent 501(c)(3) 
community foundation. 
 
The mission of Huron County Community Foundation is to improve the quality of life in Huron 
County, Ohio now and for generations to come, through charitable giving and by connecting donors 
to community needs. 
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